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The Honorable Charles E. Grassley 
Ranking Member, Committee the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Grassley: 

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE 
Washington DC 20590 

Thank you for your letter of July 31 to Secretary Anthony Foxx regarding the Whistleblower 
Protection Enhancement Act. 

It will take additional time for the Department to complete its response, which we will provide as 
soon as possible. We appreciate your patience. 

If your staff has questions on this or any other matter, they may contact the Secretary's Office of 
Governmental Affairs at 202-366-4573. 

Sincerely, 

Carol C. Darr 
Director, Executive Secretariat 


